ITEM 6
LONDON BOROUGH OF HARROW

COUNCIL MEETING
-
  


16 FEBRUARY 2012 
QUESTION WITH NOTICE 
A period of up to 15 minutes is allowed for the asking of written questions by members of the public of a Member of the Executive or the Chairman of any Committee.
Questioner:


Jessica Lawrence
Asked of:
Councillor Phillip O’Dell (Deputy Leader of the Council and Portfolio Holder for Environment and Community Safety) 

	Question 1:  
"When is an investigation going to be undertaken regarding the expenditures of the arboricultural department and the manner in which payments are made to contractor Gristwood & Toms and an investigation into the dissatisfactory works they carry out in mismanaging the trees in the borough which in my neighbourhood of West means pollarding in an excessive and particularly unsightly manner"




